
BROOKLYN COMMUNITY HOUSING AND SERVICES

COMMUNITY notes
 W e ' r e  c o m m i t t e d  t o  e n d i n g  h o m e l e s s n e s s  i n  B r o o k l y n .

1 0 5  C a r l t o n  A v e n u e   B r o o k l y n ,  N Y  1 1 2 0 5  •  P h o n e :  ( 7 1 8 )  6 2 5 - 4 5 4 5  •  F a x :  ( 7 1 8 )  6 2 5 - 0 6 3 5  •  w w w . B C H a n d S . o r g

S U M M E R  2 0 1 6

2016 GALA

Annette Taylor, recipient of the 
2016 BCHS Resident Achievement 
Award, gave her thanks by way of a 
powerful rendition of Celine Dion’s 

“Because You Loved Me.” 

Photo by FreedLense Photography

On Thursday, May 12th, more than 200 guests joined 
Brooklyn Community Housing and Services (BCHS) at 501 
Union to recognize and honor the partners and programs that help 
the agency end homelessness in Brooklyn. Attendees were treated 
to a celebration of talent on our doorstep through food, music 
and art, featuring artisanal Brooklyn delicacies, performances by 
Brooklyn entertainers, and artwork created by BCHS residents, 
many of whom are formerly homeless.

During the opening reception, guests browsed an exciting and 
diverse selection of silent auction items, perused beautiful artwork 
by BCHS residents, and dined on an array of delicious Foodie 
Brooklyn canapés and cocktails, courtesy of Brooklyn Wine 
Exchange, Dish Food & Events, Oaxaca Taquería, Red Hook 
Lobster Pound, and Stinky Bklyn. Novelist and songwriter Wesley 
Stace once again served as Gala Emcee, using his wit and talent to 
encourage bidding on auction items and guide the night along.

Executive Director Jeff Nemetsky welcomed guests and spoke 
briefly before introducing New York State Senator Velmanette 
Montgomery and then premiering a new video about the agency, 
called "Finding the Way Home." After the video, Mr. Nemetsky 
and Board Vice-Chairperson Jens Peter Hansen presented awards 
to honorees Elizabeth Giamatti and Stark and Michael Ward, 
and to Resident Achievement Awardee Annette Taylor. Sugartone 
Brass Band rounded out the evening with a festive set of New 
Orleans-style music, which had attendees dancing while enjoying 
ice cream from Brooklyn's own Ample Hills Creamery.

We are tremendously grateful to Co-Chairpersons Leslie Feder and 
Nadja Pinnavaia, the 2016 Gala Planning Committee, and all of 
the Board Members, staff and volunteers who helped put together 
a wonderfully successful event that raised more than $140,000 to 
support BCHS’ life-saving programs and services. Thank you all.

More Talented Brooklyn inside. 



Message from Executive Director Jeff  Nemetsky

Dear friends,
Madeline has a degree in business and held a full time job in the financial service sector until her untreated 

depression began to overwhelm her.  She began missing work more frequently and started drinking alcohol at 
lunch to help her get through the day.  Once vibrant and witty, Madeline became quiet and withdrawn.

Eventually, Madeline lost her job and her drinking and depression became worse.  She exhausted her savings and fell behind on her 
rent. With few friends or relatives willing to help, Madeline was evicted.  She became homeless.

After staying in a women’s shelter for more than a year, Madeline was referred to BCHS’ Scattered-Site Apartment Program.  She moved 
into a comfortable suite with roommates, and her case manager arranged for counseling and identified a local A.A. group for Madeline 
to attend.  The case manager also made sure that Madeline saw a local psychiatrist, who was able to find suitable medication that 
helped alleviate Madeline’s feelings of sadness and depression.  And because Madeline’s self-esteem had become so diminished, the case 
manager encouraged Madeline to attend a number of BCHS’ holiday celebrations and activities, like the agency wide Halloween party, 
so that she could make new friends and begin creating a community of peers for herself.

Madeline made steady progress and over time regained her confidence.  She began telling jokes again and realized how much she had 
missed laughing.  Determined to re-enter the workforce, the staff helped Madeline polish her resume and she eventually found stable 
full-time employment.  Then, with her job going well and months of savings in the bank, Madeline graduated from BCHS and moved 
to her own completely independent apartment in the Bronx.  Please join us in congratulating Madeline on her success.

At BCHS we believe everyone who comes to us can move from crisis to community, just like Madeline.  We had a wonderful time 
celebrating our amazing residents, and the terrific work of our staff and Board, at this year’s Talented Brooklyn gala, as you can see in 
this newsletter.  I am greatly appreciative for all our generous supporters who helped make the evening such a notable success.

In this issue of Community Notes you will also read about recent media coverage involving BCHS, 
including an article in The Atlantic magazine that featured BCHS’ unique approach as a model for 
“How To End Homelessness in New York City.”

Thank you so much for your support, and thank you for being part of the effort to end homelessness 
in Brooklyn.  I hope you have had a wonderful summer!

Volunteers Dig in to Help at the 2016 BCHS Gardening Day

For the tenth consecutive year volunteers from Goldman Sachs Community TeamWorks (CTW) donated their time and energy to help 
beautify the grounds at BCHS’ Brooklyn Gardens. On May 14th the CTW group joined BCHS Board Members, staff, and community 
volunteers to revitalize the greenspace at the Fort Greene residence, which is home to approximately 180 formerly homeless women, 
children, and men, as well as the agency’s main offices.

Together they planted flowers, put down fresh mulch, 
pruned bushes and trees, pulled weeds, and cleared the 
exterior walkways at Brooklyn Gardens. Many of the 
residents also came outside to join in and help spruce 
up the grounds around their home.

Thanks to everyone who pitched in for this year’s 
Gardening Day, and special thanks to the dedicated 
volunteers from Goldman Sachs Community 
TeamWorks for their ongoing partnership and 
commitment to keeping the grounds of Brooklyn 
Gardens looking beautiful.

Right: Volunteers from Goldman Sachs Community 
TeamWorks with BCHS staff members and residents.
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New Initiatives Offer Increased Opportunities for BCHS Residents and Veterans

E N H A N C E D  S E R V I C E S  F O R  V E T E R A N S

BCHS has worked with Veterans 
for over three decades through our 
housing and employment programs. 
Drawing upon this experience, and 
in order to meet a clear and growing need, BCHS is now 
expanding and enhancing its services for Veterans who live 
in the agency's housing, or who seek assistance through the 
Brooklyn Housing Assistance Center (BHAC) or Working 
Community vocational program.

Thanks to generous funding from the van Ameringen 
Foundation, Inc., BCHS is hiring a new Veterans Services 
Coordinator to specifically address common challenges many 
former military personnel face. Together with a supervising 
Program Director and the BCHS Employment Specialist, 
the Coordinator will conduct a needs assessment and create a 
personalized service plan for each individual they assist.

BCHS plans to serve more than 100 Veterans annually 
through this initiative, helping them with issues such as 
benefits and entitlements eligibility, job preparedness, 
housing stability, substance abuse, socialization, and mental 
health care. The Veterans Services Coordinator will also 
establish support groups focusing on topics like reintegrating 
into the community, healing from and coping with PTSD, 
and talking about military experience with family, friends 
and employers.

In addition, the Veterans Services Coordinator will work 
closely with the BCHS Activities Specialist to organize 
Veteran-specific educational and recreational activities, and 
with the agency's Employment Specialist to develop a robust 
job search and vocational training curriculum.

"As an Army Veteran myself," said Wendy Junious, BCHS 
Assistant Executive Director for Program Services, "I can tell 
you that the Veterans we work with are very happy to have 
the extra support."

“ N E W  YO R K  C I T Y  M OV I N G  O N ”

Last December, Corporation for Supportive Housing (CSH) 
announced the selection of five subgrantees under its “New 
York City Moving On” initiative, an effort funded through the 
generosity of the Robin Hood Foundation. Grants to BCHS and 
four other community groups are designed to enable tenants who 
have achieved stability in supportive housing transition to other 
affordable housing in the community.

“Brooklyn Community Housing and Services is very pleased to 
be a part of the Moving On initiative,” said Executive Director 
Jeff Nemetsky. “BCHS has always been dedicated to helping its 
residents achieve maximum independence and well-being. Moving 
On will give us the tools we need to help even more people do so.”

The idea behind Moving On is straightforward. After years with 
BCHS some residents do so well that they no longer need the 
intensive services that supportive housing provides. However, 
most cannot afford rents in New York City, need assistance finding 
apartments, and may need help becoming comfortable with the 
idea of living in an apartment building that doesn't have on-site 
social services.

Through Moving On, BCHS will offer short-term case management 
and follow-up to help participants locate new housing and make a 
successful transition, and will also cover some of the costs related 
to moving. In addition, Section 8 vouchers will be provided to 
program participants to insure that rents are affordable.

BCHS will transition 25 of its residents into completely 
independent housing through this initiative. “This comes at a great 
time," said Supervisor Kisha Kettrles. "We have a number of long-
term residents who are really ready to live on their own, but may 
just need a little extra assistance in order to get there."
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BCHS in  the  Media
Amidst growing concern over the rise in homelessness, in January the nationally 

renowned magazine The Atlantic published a piece titled “How to End Homelessness 
in New York City.” The article prominently featured BCHS’ unique program model and 
Executive Director Jeff Nemetsky, while profiling resident Barry McCrae.

In addition, this Spring, BCHS produced a new video, called “Finding the Way 
Home,” which highlights a number of BCHS residents speaking eloquently about their 
experiences overcoming homelessness. You can view the Atlantic article and our new 
video online at www.BCHandS.org.



On February 25th, Board Member Sean 
O’Neal and his wife Ambereen Sleemi hosted 
the 2016 BCHS Board Wine Tasting event in 
their beautiful home in Windsor Terrace. The 
annual Wine Tasting offers an opportunity 
for current Board Members to visit with new 
and old friends of BCHS, and for them to 
introduce prospective Board Members to 
the agency's programs, new initiatives, and 
accomplishments.

This year, more than 40 guests joined together 
to enjoy good company, a selection of wines 
curated by Windsor Wine Merchants, and 
delicious hors d’oeuvres catered by Paradis 
to Go. Many thanks to Sean, Ambereen, and 
their family for welcoming everybody into 
their home for this lovely evening.

Top, left to right: Maitland Jones, Perla Delson, 
and Board Member Jonathan Jones

Above, left to right: Jodi Hauptman, Board 
Member Margie Hanssens, and Kevin McGrath

2016 BCHS WINE TASTING

Above from top, left to right: Honoree Elizabeth Giamatti and Executive 
Director Jeff Nemetsky; Board Vice-Chairperson Jens Peter Hansen with 
honorees Michael and Stark Ward; Melanie Porter, Board Member Sean 
O'Neal, and Ambereen Sleemi
Right from top, left to right: Board Members Leslie Feder and Ben Baxt; 
Volunteer Beth Cooper Lawrence, Elena Feliciano, and BCHS Resident Natasha 
D.; Evan Lewis and Board Member Nadja Pinnavaia; Sugartone Brass Band

Gala photos by FreedLense Photography4
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sponsors
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Baxt-Ingui Architects, PC

Monadnock Construction, Inc.

Sean O’Neal and Ambereen Sleemi

United Industries & Construction Corp.

PATRON

Hawes and Ambriel Bostic

Leslie Feder and Garrick Leonard

Lexy Mayers and David Lesser

The Ruddock Foundation for the Arts

Laura Schnell and Mitch Pacelle
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Capalino+Company

DeLaCour Family Foundation

Forest City Ratner Companies

Lamb Financial Group
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Scott Landscape Design, Inc.

Ward & Company Works of Art
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Melinda Thaler and Joel Miller

Susan Whoriskey

This year BCHS was pleased to honor Brooklyn-based filmmaker Elizabeth Giamatti 
at the 2016 Talented Brooklyn Gala. Ms. Giamatti is an active community volunteer 
who generously donates her time and expertise to BCHS. In recent years she has created 
beautiful photo essays that portray the agency’s residents and staff through a range of 
powerful images.

The agency also honored longtime friends Stark and Michael Ward of Ward & Company 
Works of Art. Mr. and Mrs. Ward have lent their support for BCHS’ efforts to end 
homelessness in numerous ways for more than twenty years, while being among the most 
well respected specialists in early European and Ancient art worldwide.

In addition, BCHS presented a special Resident Achievement Award to Annette Taylor, 
who is featured on the cover of this issue. Ms. Taylor, a professional singer, has overcome 
addiction and other challenges since moving to BCHS from a homeless shelter in 2011. 
Today she is back to performing and recording, while also working as a full-time counselor 
to help others who are facing difficult times.

Thanks to all of the sponsors, advertisers, contributors and auction item donors for their 
extremely generous support. Thanks also to all of the volunteers, performers and staff 
members whose time and energy helped make the 2016 Talented Brooklyn Gala a 
tremendous success. And a very special "thank you" to everyone who attended and helped 
celebrate BCHS and our honorees. 
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Lexy Mayers and David Lesser
Monadnock Construction, Inc.
Sean O’Neal and Ambereen Sleemi
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A. Enrico Contracting Corp.
A.S.K. Construction, Inc.
Adam Leitman Bailey, PC
Amberlite Electric Corp.
Anonymous (4)
Aspro Plumbing
B and V Contracting
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Dunn Development Corp.
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Lamb Financial Group
Nick Lembo
Judith and E. Deane Leonard
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William R. Nye
Quantum Electric Corp.
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Foundation
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Emily Bravo and Billy Clareman
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Donato Plumbing and Heating
Joan Erskine
Ruth and Arthur Feder
Fresh Painting Contracting, Inc.
Thomas P. Gallagher, Inc.
Garcia Marble & Tile, Inc.
Melissa James Gibson and Matt Frey
Mary Cox Golden
Megan Healey
Robert and Kathleen Helenius
Ed and Caroline Hyman
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Jennifer James
Jennifer Kellogg and Tad Sennott
Kleen Construction LLC
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Joseph C. Maffucci
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Jamie Markowitz

Elizabeth and Michael Mayers
Vanessa and John McGuire
Marji Molavi
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Moss

Muchnick, Golieb & Golieb, PC
David Nachman
Jeff Nemetsky and Jessica Ziegler
NJ Paz Painting Services, Inc.
Edward Oakley
The Joan H. Perera Charitable Lead 
Annuity Trust

Ken and Simona Peterson
R&S United Services
Susan and Kanti Rai
Rusk Renovations, Inc.
Sergi’s Images, Inc.
Saul Shapiro and Kerith Aronow
Catherine Sloane and Ben Davis
Susan Sommer and Stephen Warnke
Stanton Public Relations & Marketing
Robert Stephens
Super-Charged Electric, Inc.
Superior Air Systems Mechanical Corp.
TEI Group
Melinda Thaler and Joel Miller
Anthony and Laura Trani
Trooper Foods
Walsingham Construction, Inc.
$250 -  $499
Aflac/S. Bein, Inc.
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Alarms R Us
Anonymous (5)
Bill and Mary Baker
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Stephanie Beck
Therese Bernbach
Boro Land Surveying, PC
Mary Chilton and Jamie Callaway
Angela Dalton
Joe Datema
Diversified Glass and Storefronts, Inc.
Jennifer Egan
Herbert Eisenberg and The Honorable 
Lois Bloom

Marcia Ely and Andy McKey
Explorer Security Services
Martha Fleischman
Marilyn Gelber
Liz Giamatti
Alan Goldberg and Karen Backus
Janice Goodman
Chip Gray
David Greene and Roberta Robbins

$250 -  $499 (continued)
Guggenheim Partners
Maria Jones and David Cooper
Reuben and Julie Jorsling
JRH Acoustical Consulting, Inc.
George Kan and Doris Kan
Florann Kessell
Geoff Kessell
Bennette Kramer and Eliot Long
LCK Wealth Management, 
Hightower Advisors

Jonathan Levitsky and Sharon 
Herbstman

Miranda Lichtenstein and Cameron 
Martin

Dalienne Majors and James Kent
Amanda Maloney
Sally and Richard Mann
Martin Plumbing and Heating, Inc.
Duane McLaughlin and Salomé Galib
Newt and Polly Merrill
Chris Morrison and Ron Marino
Ryan Moser
Warren Motley and Cynthia Saltzman
Neuhaus Design Architecture, PC
Nova Development Group, Inc.
Krista Olson and Tom Middleton
Marion and Joshua Panas
Nellie Perera
Ann and Ray Peterson
Elise Pettus
Richard and Virginia Polsky
Dan Porter and Melanie Judd
Carla Raij
P.K. Ramani and Sasha Chavchavadze
Robert Silman Associates
James and Patricia Rohan
The Selz Foundation, Inc.
Robin Shanus and Stephen Merkel
Devin and Jean Sharkey
Starr Security Services
Laura and Eric Steifman
Cindy Sutliff
Guy Walker and Jeffrey Peabody
Neil and Susan Whoriskey
Robert Wishnew
Frank and Lisa Wohl
$100 -  $249
Nancy Abraham
Sandy Abramson
Mark and June Alpert
Anonymous (4)
Ann and Bill Ash
Bank of America/Merrill Lynch 
Matching Gift Fund

Dana Barnes and Dale Westhoff
Max Benjamin and Valerie Michaud
Joshua Blackman and Elizabeth 
Helbraun

Each year, BCHS provides safe and clean supportive housing for more than 1,000 formerly homeless women, children and men.
We help them learn how to live productively and independently, with dignity and with hope.
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IN  HONOR OF
Ia Andrews
Cathy Fuerst and Craig Townsend
Ben Baxt
Mary Chilton and Jamie Callaway 
John Forsyth and Linnett Tse
Aaron Marcu and Mary Lu Bilek
Stanton Public Relations & Marketing
Ben and Susan Baxt
Milton Rubin
Jeanne, John and Addison Bennett
Anonymous
Alexandra Bowie
Leslie and Andy Schultz
Leslie Feder
Ruth and Arthur Feder
Margie Hanssens
Elizabeth Hannan and Christopher 
Mellon

Jennifer Kellogg and Tad Sennott
Stephen and Jeanne McGrath
Jonathan Jones
Deborah Berke & Partners Architects
Sean O’Neal
David and Suzanne Ward
Sean O’Neal and Ambereen Sleemi
Duane McLaughlin and Salomé Galib
Commander Quant
James O. Daley
Ann Schaetzel
Wendy Schaetzel Lesko
Laura Schnell
Daniel Engelstein and Karen Levinson
Christine Spadaro
Marit Fischer
Stark and Michael Ward
Ned and Jen Catto
Frederick and Diane Elghanayan
David and Sara Erlij

IN  MEMORY OF
Baby J.S.
Hawes and Ambriel Bostic
Doris Clark
Marilyn Gelber
Terry DeFiore
Sandy Abramson
Sonia and Michael Greenspan
Charles and Ilana Horowitz Ratner
Michael Rothenberg
Susan and Kanti Rai
Caterina Smith
Barry Cohen
Claire Saporta Sternbach
Anonymous
Sally Yarmolinsky
Ann Schaetzel and Richard Barber
Susan Sommer and Stephen Warnke 
Ben Yarmolinsky
Tobias Yarmolinsky and Phyllis Fine 
Menken

$100 -  $249 (continued)
Barbara Blechman
Brooklyn Creative League, Inc.
Gail Brousal
Thatcher and Sally Brown
Georgia Bush and Richard Schmidt
Steve Coe
Barry Cohen
Laurie Cohen
Marty Cohen and Rabbi Randy 
Sheinberg

Francesca Connolly
James O. Daley
Richard and Angela Dalton
Steve and Martha Ellman
Daniel Engelstein and Karen Levinson
David and Sara Erlij
Tom Evarts
Bill and Barbara Everdell
Debbie Feiner and Mike Coughlan
Camilla and Peter Flemming
The Forsyth-Tse Family Charitable 
Gift Fund

Manny and Pat Fuchs
Cathy Fuerst and Craig Townsend
Cory Gaddis
Joan Glatman
Jane Glaubinger
Amy Jo Goldman and Joel Brill
Ben and Sonia Goldman
Greer Goodman
Liz Goodman and Dave Brown
David and Lorna Goodrich
William Gorman
Robin and Alice Griffiths
Orna Guralnik
Elizabeth Hannan and Christopher 
Mellon

Jodi Hauptman and Greg Clarick
Damon and Jacquie Hemmerdinger
Jon Hochman and Elizabeth Dabney 
Hochman

Phillip Hogue and Jeannette E. King
Bill Holden
Richard and Anita Inz
Venice James and Mark Foushee
Lisa Kaye
Susan Kessell
Michael and Emily Kirven
Stacy Kramer
Kum Kau Chinese Kitchen
Peter Lesser and Veronika Denes
Evan and Lynn Lewis
Stephen Lewis, Inc.
Kate Mailer
Aaron Marcu and Mary Lu Bilek
Ellen Martin and Jason Hartig
Dylan McCormick
Medallion Door

$100 -  $249 (continued)
Justin Meshberg and Romy Soleimani
Gail and Marshall Miller
Kristin Miller and Joseph Lynch
Srenica Munthree and David Hazan
Claudia Nelson
Ellen and Ted Newman
Michelle Onello and Renard Strautman
Andrea Pfieffer and Julian Birnbaum
Physiologic
The Susan and William Rifkin 
Charitable Fund of the Jewish 
Communal Fund

Dean and Ronnie Ringel
Eliza Winans Rossman
Ann Schaetzel and Richard Barber
Leslie and Andy Schultz
Susan E. Shepard
Marla Simpson
Jane Smith and Jeffrey Ginsberg
Joe and Karen Sparacio
Spoke the Hub
Sterling Floor Designs, Ltd.
Susan and Robert Teich
Vandra Thorburn
Anthony and Camille Trani
Urban Quotient
Viking Global Foundation
Joan Wallstein
Declan Walsh and Maria Mackin
Donna and Andrew Wasserman
Laurel and Joseph Whitaker
Ben Yarmolinsky
Tobias Yarmolinsky and Phyllis Fine 
Menken

YWCA of Brooklyn
Carol Ziegler
Up to $99
Anonymous (6)
Ted and Gloria Bajo
Suellen Epstein
Marit Fischer
Tashira Gibson
Richard and Nelly Isaacson
Beth Cooper Lawrence
Mike Leahy
Michelle McClymont
Michele and Chris Menzuiso
Robert and Bonnie Nelson
Marilyn J. Noel
Eric Sachsenmaier
Stephanie Sassoon
Phyllis and Paul Schlesinger
Roschel Holland Stearns
Lili Taylor
David and Suzanne Ward
Matthew Yarmolinsky and Margaret 
Leipsitz

Gifts  In-Kind
88th Precinct Community Council
911 Operators
Acorn Toyshop
Ample Hills Creamery
Anonymous
Atlantic Avenue Local Development 
Corporation

Brook Landscape
Brooklyn Wine Exchange
Calliope’s Real Greek Food
Tom and Carolyn Castelnuovo
Sasha Chavchavadze
Rebekah Coleman and Ian Rusten
Colson Patisserie
Crossfit South Brooklyn
Emmanuel Baptist Church
Euphebe, LLC
Gail Flanery
Fleisher’s Craft Butchery
Girl Scouts of Greater New York
Golden Gents Family Health and 
Support Center

Greenlight Bookstore
David Hazan
The History Channel
Hughes Contracting Industries, Ltd.
The John Derian Company
JoshSQUASH
Layla
The Lee Bros.
M.A.D. Focus/Projective 25
Mamre Seventh-Day Adventist 
Church Community Give-Back

The New York Distilling Company
P.C. Richard & Son, Builder’s 
Division

Physiologic
Powell Scott Glass
Raeder’s Wines & Liquors 
Rag & Bone
Roaring Dog Studio
Scott J: Brooklyn Heights
Scribner
Michael Shulman
Sister Friends Galleria
Spoke the Hub
Wesley Stace
Laura Steifman
Stinky Bklyn
Stuart & Co.
Shino Takeda
Tango
The Topps Company
Two for the Pot
Umi Kitchen
Upright Citizens Brigade Theatre
The Water Boys!

To donate, or to learn how you can support BCHS' efforts to end homelessness in Brooklyn,
visit www.BCHandS.org or contact our Development Office at (718) 852-9322 ext. 2140.

C O N T R I B U T I O N S   July  1,  2015 -  June 30,  2016 T R I B U T E S
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A c t i v i t i e s  &  H o l i d a y s  a t  B C H S

The Activities Team at BCHS works hard to present a robust schedule of 
events for our residents. Often, when individuals come to BCHS, they are 
shy or withdrawn after having spent a significant amount of time in crisis 
or without a home. However through the agency's broad range of activities, 
socialization skills are developed, and residents begun making friends with 
their peers and neighbors.

From the mild Winter through the not so mild Summer, this year residents were 
treated to creative, fun and informative Black History Month and Women's 
History Month programs, Easter Egg Hunts, Costume Parties, Cookouts, 
Amusement Park trips and many other great activities. Additionally, residents 
participated in specialized programming such as Therapeutic Horticulture, 
Art and Crochet groups, and a number of Wellness oriented events.


